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Complimentary appointments for 
knee pain with Mr Jon Smith
Date: Tuesday 7 May from 6pm 
Hosted by: Mr Jon Smith - View profile            
Venue: Spire Dewsbury Clinic 

This informal appointment is an opportunity for 
you to ask any questions you may have about 
knee pain, the routes to diagnosis and the 
various treatment solutions available. 
Appointments are for up to 15 minutes.

Click to find out more

Did you know you can 
now book online to 
see a consultant? 
Spire Elland Hospital are pleased to announce 
that patients paying for themselves can view 
and book appointments online directly with 
some of our consultants. 

You do not require a GP referral letter to book 
these appointments, and you can now book for 
yourself or for someone else, providing they are 
over the age of 18.

Click to find view consultants 

Please note, not all consultants and specialities are 
available on our online booking service. 

Book online today 

Beauty Room in the Springfield 
Suite to offer complimentary 
treatments for 'Forget Me Not 
Childrens Hospice' families

Marie Curie 
Charity 
Fundraising

May 2019

Spire Elland is delighted to announce that we will be 
working in conjunction with Forget Me Not Children’s 
Hospice, offering complimentary holistic treatments 
for the families of bereaved children or children in 
palliative care.

By offering these holistic treatments in our beauty 
room, it offers a chance for families who don’t feel 
they can go back to the hospice due to the difficult 
circumstances they have had to deal with, the 
opportunity to benefit from these treatments.

It is something we feel very proud to be involved with 
and a way of giving something back to our local 
community.

Click to read full article 

Over the course of 
two days in April,        
we welcomed a 
fundraiser from 
Marie Curie, who 
was on site distributing information to our patients 
and visitors about the wide range of free services they 
have to offer, in the hope to inspire and recruit new 
supporters to the charity.

For more information, visit www.mariecurie.org.uk
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